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Subj: RE: District Leadership Institute

Date: 7/16/2015 11:45:13 P.M. Mountain Daylight Time

From: debi@bushfamily.com

To: RJones9755@aol.com

B0 jon.mckinnie@bankers.com, htemplin@me.com, alice.v.white@gamail.com, sassysdy@gmail.com,

katie.ehlis@gmail.com

Hi Dick,

There are 2 docs here: the Guide to Forming and Managing a Satellite and the Satellite Toolkit. The Guide was
created by my D5450 Satellite Task Force. The Satellite Toolkit was created by Katie Ehlis, ARC Zone 28 and
former member of D5450. | amended her Toolkit presentation and associated docs to be consistent with the
verbiage used in D5450’s Guide. We need to keep both of us as sources for both docs as indicated on cover
pages.

**Please open up the PowerPoint and test the embedded docs to make sure they appear. Katie is the wizard
with PowerPoint and | made content edits, not functional ones.

| plan to customize the Guide for the Zone level where it doesn’t have all the D5450 club references and
generalizes more. | wanted to get these docs to you for review and not delay any longer.

These docs, especially the Guide are a work in progress for as we learn more about the secrets to success for
launching and maintaining Satellites, it will be amended.

See you in 8 days in Denver for Zone Leadership Institute. | will arrive around 4pm due to work obligation.
Warm Rotarian Regards,

Debi Bush

District 5450 Membership Chair

Zone 27-21B Cadre Member
membership@rotary5450.0rg

cell: 303-578-6622

Member of Denver Cherry Creek Rotary
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From: Rlones9755@aol.com [mailto:RIones9755@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 2:33 PM

To: Debi Bush

Subject: District Leadership Institute

Debi,

David Norris and |, with the help of the District Membership Chairs and Cadre, are working on Ver 2.0 of the
Membership Development Cadre presentation.
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It is our feeling that the material is lacking in several areas and need an overall facelift in most areas. It is our
hope to have the new material ready in a draft form for the District Leadership Institute on July 25th.

We would like to ask your help with the section on Satellite Clubs. Would you pull together any relevant
information on satellite clubs that you feel would be useful to District Membership Chairs and Clubs attend one of
the Membership Development Cluster Meetings. We would also appreciate it if you could give us some talking
points that could be used to introduce the section and start the discussions.

In addition to fortifying the Cadre material we are going to put together a ToolBox of resources that will be
available for distribution.

We will be reworking the presentation also. We've had several comments noting that there is two much material
to present in a 4 hour session. We've also had several facilitators comment that not all the material needs to be
covered with each group. We are planning to develop a pre-assessment survey that will help determines which

sections should be covered with a particular group.

We are also going to prepare an evaluation for the training.

If you are able to help with this project, | would like to receive the material by Monday July 20, so that we can get
it ready for the 25th.

Your support in developing this improved Cadre material and presentation would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks!

Dick Jones

2527 Calle Delfino
Santa Fe, NM 87505
Phone 505-471-8389
Cell 505-690-4086
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